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No major issues since last meeting. 
 
Trips for Q3 2015 were slightly down on same period last year – 
392 down from 486 (presumably due to the lack of access to top of 
Island) however we expect the overall pattern of slight growth to 
continue now the road is repaired. 
 

 

Discussion Items for SIRAC: There has been some further 

discussion on the past/ possible arrangements for Scotland Island 

Kindy kids.  There has not been a previous concession – rather an 

arrangement to pick up several children in a single trip. 

The time is an issue as the normal CV bookings start at 9am which 

would be too late for the kindy trip. 

 

Decision items for SIRAC:  None 

 


